
Campaign Update

- We’re well on our way! February 4, 2022

We’re delighted to report that as of February 4, we’re 61% of the way toward meeting our campaign targets, with
46 families visited by our ambassadors, and $307,650 raised toward our goal of $500,000!  And it’s all because of
the incredible support and generosity of our parishioners! So, if you’ve already made a contribution to the

campaign, a heartfelt ‘Thank You’.  And if you have not
yet, we hope you’ll give it some prayerful thought.
Because every gift helps, and every prayer matters!

Wondering what it’s like to be a campaign Ambassador?

Here’s what one of them has to say about  the experience:

“When I was invited to be an Ambassador, I confess I was a bit hesitant.  I haven’t been a parishioner all
that long, and I’m still getting to know the other members of the parish. But I needn’t have worried!  The
people I’ve visited (by Zoom) have been wonderful!  So friendly and welcoming, and so open to telling me
about their connection to St. Aidan’s.  And they’ve had great questions about the campaign and the reno
work.  I’m so glad I ‘signed up’, and I hope others will take the same opportunity to be an Ambassador, or
to meet with one when they have a chance! It’s really fun!”    – Linda Fawcett –

To learn more about how to support our campaign, visit us at www.strongrootsnewseason.com, or at:
https://www.instagram.com/staidansinthebeach/, or ttps://www.facebook.com/staidansinthebeach
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